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Proposed September 2022 and April 2023 Electrical Rate 
Increases 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That the proposed September 1, 2022, and April 1, 2023, electrical rate increases be 

approved for Saskatoon Light & Power as outlined within this report; and 
2. That the City Solicitor be requested to prepare the appropriate bylaw amendments to 

Bylaw No. 2685, The Electric Light and Power Bylaw, 1940. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities and Corporate Services, at its 
meeting held on August 8, 2022, considered a report from the Administration regarding 
the above. 
 
Attachment 
August 8, 2022 report of the General Manager, Utilities and Environment. 


